DUTY ROSTER — JANUARY/FEBRUARY

Attendance: p[

APRIL: Ashley Constance & Tony Strong 5485

MAY: Julie Johnston & Marco Revelant C/Y /v
Meeting Preparation/Property '4/\/G 07“ £
APRIL: Geoff Bowland & Elaine Mooney £s

MAY: Claire Nuemeyer & JIm Hatfield
Fellowship: Margaret Echarri & Claire Neumeyer, with power to add

Be early, if not at a meeting arrange a substitute. If meeting held at another venue arrange to bring property.

Markets —
APRIL 15th: Gail Eastaway, Chris Adams, John Mercer, Marco Revelant (BBQ),

Steve Shirvington (C’van)

MAY 20th: Maryanne Burgess, Kevin Dunne BBQ, Dugald Mitchell BBQ?, Tony

Slater (C’Van)

NOTE: Members rostered on and not able to attend are to make arrangements
with another member to take their place. Those nominated to tow the caravan or chuck
wagon are to be at the Rotary shed no later than 8am. Ensure you get the key to the shed
from Robbyn PRIOR TO THE EVENT SO THE EQUIPMENT CAN BE SET UP EARLY. If you
are unable to tow the van or chuck wagon PLEASE ASK SOME ONE WHO CAN, or advise
Robbyn before the event.

Others nominated should be at the Park by 8.45am.

NEXT MEETING: Cooma Thai Restaurant
WEDNESDAY 4th APRIL, 2007

CLUB ASSEMBLY

Main Topic: MEMBERSHIP

Apologies to Darrell by 10 am PLEASE - Phone 6452 3302
PLEASE RESPOND DIRECTLY TO DARRELL ON 6452 3302

Kym advises St George have a special at present. 6.55% for 12 months.
Minimum deposit $20,000

THOUGHT OF THE WEEK -- Darrell Gaukroger
Definition of Impotence — Natures way of saying
‘No hard feelings’

NEXT WEEK: Dave Libauer

This week’s Bulletin by John
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HAYLEY DORMAN - My Exchange

Hayley was introduced by Tony Slater,
having been involved with her
selection last year.

Hayley told us her first host parents
were very rich with their own hotel,
beach and over 50,000 bottles of wine
in the cellar.

She went on to explain her school in
Norway where her subjects were Art,
English and Norwegian. As the English
teaching was so poor, she ended up
teaching English for the year.

She had a total of three host families. Winter camp she attended was four
hours from her host home. Unfortunately because of poor instruction, she
missed her train and had to wait quite a
while for another train, where she arrived
at her destination at 2 am.

Hayley showed several the art of snow
boarding, where she watched, rather
sadly, their efforts and falls!

Visiting various country areas, included
Berlin, Prague, ltaly, Vienna, Venice, Paris
and London.

Geoff Bowland thanked Hayley for her
talk and presented her with the Rotary
Certificate of Appreciation. (Pic right)




NOTES FROM THE BOARD MEETING

(Wednesday 28th March)
Eden Change over Dinner Meeting is on Saturday 7th July. It has been
suggested a bus could be arranged to take members to this Dinner.
It has also been suggested the Cooma Club could do an “Exchange” and make
Eden the “Sister” Club. Ed Chenery takes the chair next year and has suggested
a whale watching weekend with Eden possible hosts.
It was with much regret the Board accepted the resignation of Richard Warner,
who has been a most helpful member and his loss will be greatly missed.
It has been suggested that the Skate Park be “officially opened” by the Mayor and
Rotary have a sausage sizzle to mark the occasion at the Skate Park. The skate
park has been a major project for this Club and represented cash and labour
contribution well in excess of $20,000. Dave H is to be congratulated for the effort
he put into the organising and supervising of the project. Well done Dave.
A “Bucket Collection” be arranged at the District Conference in lieu of raffles.
Pride of Work Awards will be held again this year. Nominations are required.
Our Club Changeover night will be the 27th June at the Ex-Services Club. Please
make a note in your Diary to keep this night available to welcome in our new
President, Cheryl, who will be the second female President the Club has had.
The Tuggeranong Club have suggested the next St Patrick’s night be held at Bredbo
in place of the usual Michelago venue.

DISTRICT ASSEMBLY

Do not forget the District Conference will be held in Cooma on 5-6 May 2007. A
big weekend is planned and the Multi Cultural Centre will be the venue for the
Dinner on Saturday night whilst the Monaro High will house most of the sessions.
Please keep this week end free as we will need assistance from most members.
Contact Kevin Dunne if you are able to offer assistance.

ATTENDANCE 28th March

43 members out of 56 = 77%

VISITING ROTARIANS: Ed Chenery Eden Club

GUESTS: Hayley , lain & Robyn Dorman, Hanna Adachi (Club)

APOLOGIES: David B, Ashley C, David E, Pamela M-E, Elaine M, Lou M, Colin
M, Des T, Richard W, Julie J.

LEAVE Marriane B.

MAKEUPS: Steve S, (3), John M., John Mooney, Howard B, Sabine S, Elaine M,
Allison H-).

Do not forget the KIDS DISCO 13th April

Volunteers for the night are:

Margaret Echarri, Claire Neumeyer, Alan Dodd, Pamela Manning Eastway,
Col Adams, Kym Lloyd (Naturally). Ashley Constance, Marco Revelant, Des
Trute, Darrell Gaukroger, Robbyn Crooks, Sabine Scarlett.

Any further volunteers are always welcome and should advise Kym of their
availablility.

Disco is on at the Exservice Club Friday 13/4/07 and volunteers to supervise the
kids are most necessary. All can have a great night, so if you can assist please put
your hand up. The need is for at least ten members to help.

Kym has the list of helpers, but, as always, a few more would not go astray.

Peter Davis presents Ed Chenery
with a cheque for $500 for
Romac.

This was from funds collected on
Peter’s last trip to N.G.

Peter presents President John
with a banner from his recent
trip.

<*  District 5080
GFE members at
Peter Davis’
farm.Phil
Fossum, Peter
Davis, Sally,
Morgot Furtner,
Diane Fossum,
Jim & Anne
Gouk, Mary &
Arian Gadeken
(Submariner etc.)




